
Eric Christmas
M E M O R I A L  BOARDWALK

AND VIEWING PLATFORM PROJECT

Join Us in a Community Effort
The Salmon Arm Bay Nature Enhancement Society (SABNES) is
embarking on an exciting project to rebuild a new boardwalk and 
wildlife viewing platform. This is more than just a structure;
it’s an opportunity to preserve access to one of the few remaining 
urban wetlands where 282 bird species thrive, including the
remarkable courtship displays of the Western Grebes. Your Cause,

Our Commitment.
SASCU by Your Side

Donate by February 28, 2025 
to have your donation matched 
100% from a local fund!

Double Your Donation!

Learn more! SABNES.ORG

Donate today!



Learn more. SABNES.ORG 

Our Vision
We aim to create a larger platform with seating, ideal for 
school groups and nature enthusiasts. Nestled in the reeds 
and away from noise, this space will serve as a peaceful
space for observing wildlife and an outdoor learning area
for all ages.

We Need Your Support
To bring this vision to life, our goal is to raise $350,000.
Every dollar you donate will go directly to constructing the 
new boardwalk, and you’ll receive a tax-deductible receipt.

Donate! 
E-TRANSFER: info@shuswapfoundation.ca
Memo: Eric Christmas Memorial Boardwalk.

DONATE AT SASCU: Donate directly to the SABNES
project account at any SASCU location.

ONLINE: Donate online through a secure portal at
Shuswap Community Foundation.

Explore
Sponsorship
Opportunities
There are plenty of great
sponsorship opportunities
available. With as little as 
$250 we will place your name 
on a recognition sign near
the new boardwalk. Gifts
of larger amounts, including 
Legacy gifts will receive
additional recognition on 
benches and boards.

Visit  SABNES.ORG  to 
learn how you can make a 
lasting impact.

We respectfully acknowledge the land on which we live, work and play is the unceded traditional territory of the Secwépemc.


